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‘To Infinity and Beyond’   

and ‘Digging Up the Past.’ 

This half term we will be having 2 

shorter topics.  

 

Firstly we will be learning bout 

Space through Infinity and Beyond where we will 

be learning about the Solar System and historic 

events linked to Space such as the moon 

landings.  

 

Later we will be learning about and investigating 

The Stone Age and thinking about how life would 

be different living at this time. We will be making 

tools and investigating  any signs of the Stone  

Age which still exist now such as Stonehenge. 

 

The children all have access to Curriculum Vision 

which has some great texts, video clips and 

photographs which will support with both of these 

topics. www.curriculumvision.com 

Mathematics 

We will be covering lots in our daily maths sessions 

including: 

Arithmetic: Place Value, finding 1, 10, 100 more and 

less than, doubling and halving, Fractions, multiplication 

and division. 

Data and Measure: Measuring length/height using 

standard measures such as cm, m, and solving 

problems linked to money and measure. 

Geometry: 2D and 3D shapes and their properties. 

Please continue to access Mathletics each week to 

complete set tasks and also earn points and certificates 

PE 

This half term we will be working alongside an FA foot-

ball coach. These sessions will be taking place outside. 

Please make sure that the children all have a warm out-

door PE kit, including hat, gloves and old trainers/ foot-

ball boots 

 

Please make sure that PE kits are in school all of the 

tine. PE will be on a Thursday, please ensure that all 

jewellery is removed. 

      AMBLE LINKS FIRST SCHOOL 

Homework 

Please continue to support with homework each week. We have an exciting new program similar to Mathletics 

which has been introduced to the children called Spellodrome. The children access this using their Mathletics 

log ins. Using Spellodrome will help the children to develop their confidence with spelling which we hope to see 

this being transferred into their work. 

French 

There are lots of activities on Purple  Mash which the 

children can access at home to practice their French 

including our new topic of colours. Why not have a 

French colour hunt around the house? 

PSHE 

We will be thinking about how each of us are 

different and unique in our own way. You 

could spend some time at home talking about 

your child’s own individual strengths. 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?q=cartoon+shark&safe=active&sa=X&rlz=1R2NDKB_enGB523&biw=1024&bih=612&tbm=isch&tbnid=ifjmnNu2-9hOCM:&imgrefurl=http://www.arthursclipart.org/justforkids/animals/page_02.htm&docid=zrat5HWx2bjOWM&imgurl=http://www.arthursclipart.o

